
     
SPEAKERS:

The Department of Labor has recently published revisions as to the 
requirements for exempt employees under the Fair Labor Standards 
Act. This complimentary webinar will discuss what it means to be 
an exempt employee under the Fair Labor Standards Act, common 
pitfalls that employers have run into with respect to that status 
and the Department of Labor’s recent suggested revisions to the 
exempt employee rules. 

CLICK HERE TO REGISTER:
http://roetzel.adobeconnect.com/flsa_2019/event/registration.html 

Join Us for a Webinar
Fair Labor Standards Act as 
of 2019: Developments and 
Practical Solutions 
DATE:

Wednesday, June 26, 2019

TIME:

1:00 pm – 2:00 pm EST

ralaw.com

Roetzel is recognized by SHRM to offer SHRM-
CP or SHRM-SCP professional development 
credits (PDCs). This program is valid for 1 PDC. 
For more information about certification or 
recertification, please visit shrmcertification.org.

The use of this seal confirms 
that this activity has met HR 
Certification Institute’s® 
(HRCI®) criteria for 
recertification credit pre-
approval.

Paul L. Jackson
 Shareholder, 
Roetzel & Andress LPA

Arthur W. Brumett II
 Shareholder, 
Roetzel & Andress LPA

http://roetzel.adobeconnect.com/flsa_2019/event/registration.html 
http://shrmcertification.org

